
 

Sushi with Gusto is Sushi with a Cause 

During the month of July, Sushi with Gusto (SWG) will donate a percentage of all sushi 

sales campus-wide (up to $500 – approx. 800 pounds or more of food) 

to the NIH Feds Feed Families Campaign! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To promote their support and encourage patrons to enjoy more sushi this month, SWG 

will be setting up promo tables in the Eurest Cafeterias (Buildings 10 ACRF, 31, 35 & 45) 

to offer samples and SWG swag from 11:00am – 1:00pm on the following dates: 

Wednesday, July 13th – Bldg. 45 Cafeteria 

Friday, July 15th – Bldg. 10 ACRF Cafeteria 

Wednesday, July 20th – Building 35 Cafeteria 

Tuesday, July 26th – Building 31 Cafeteria  
 

A representative from Eurest will also be on site to promote their 

NIH FFF Fighting Hunger Voucher Program. 
 

 
 


